
 

 

 
Dear friends, 
 
The Children’s Foundation is honored and grateful to participate in the 
annual Paul W. Smith Golf Classic! 
 
I would first like to congratulate Paul W. and Kim on this being the 20th 
year of the Paul W. Smith Golf Classic! Your commitment to improving 
the lives of children is admirable. Since its start, this event has raised 
7.7 million dollars and supports more than 55,000 children in our 
community through four dedicated charities focused on children.  
 
The Children’s Foundation remains committed to being a catalyst for 
change, seeking to provide equitable opportunities for kids in the 
community to access the fundamental physical and mental health care they need to thrive. Our goal is to 
purposefully allocate our resources to bridge gaps and effect change for all children, especially those 
farthest from the resources they need. 
 
Since The Foundation’s initial involvement in 2019, support from the Paul W. Smith Golf Classic has been 
used to support children in a variety of ways including wrap-around services for children seen at the 
Children's Hospital of Michigan such as - Burn Supply Outreach (take-home burn dressings for patients who 
cannot purchase them), Clothes Closet (clothing and shoes for children without), FitKids360 (exercise and 
nutrition for medically overweight children), and Reach Out and Read (books for infant and child literacy). 
 
Thank you to all who came out to support today’s event and, again, thank you to Paul W. for continuing to 
be a champion for the kids of our community! 
 
Sincerely, 
  

 
 
Andrew Stein 
President & CEO 
The Children's Foundation 


